
 

Department of General Services 
Procurement Division 
707 Third Street, Second Floor, West Sacramento, CA 95605 
(916) 375-4400 (800) 559-5529 

Broadcast Date: April 1, 2011  

TO: Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 
 Small Business and DVBE Advocates 
 

RE: DGS-PD Launches a New Buying Green Website 

 

The Department of General Services/Procurement Division launched a new Buying 
Green website. The new website helps buyers find Environmentally Preferable 
Purchasing (EPP) contracts and understand the importance of procuring goods and 
services that protect human health and the environment. 

 
To view the Buy Green website and current EPP contracts, please click on the link 
below: 

 
• Access the Environmentally Preferable Purchasing page here 
• http://www.buygreen.dgs.ca.gov/ 

 

If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact: 
 

Kin Yee Wong 
(916) 375-4532 

KinY.Wong@dgs.ca.gov 
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